
From: Wendy Collard
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information Request – Resource Consent LUC-2015-469, 147 Church Road,

Merton (Blueskin Energy Ltd)
Date: Thursday, 24 September 2020 02:39:00 p.m.

Kia ora 
 
I am writing in response to your Local Government Official Information Request received on 15
September 2020.
 
Please find a link to the submissions and all relevant documentation on the Resource Consent
application for LUC-2015-469, 147 Church Road, Merton on the Dunedin City Council website. 
The Environment Court decision is also published on this page.
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/resources/documents/services/planning/notified-decisions/2015-
new/wind-farm-147-church-road
 
Please let me know if you require any further information.
 
Nga mihi
 
Wendy
 
Wendy Collard
Governance Support Officer
Civic        
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